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SOUTHERN ASSQCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

December 3, 2013

Dr. Dan R. Jones

President

Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011

Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter, dated October 8, 2013, regarding revisions to the core curriculum
offered at Texas A&M University-Commerce, effective fall 2014.

Revisions to the core curriculum reflect a comprehensive review of general education
requirements, precipitated by the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB)
requirement that all state institutions review and revise institutional core curriculum.

A comparison of “old” and “new” core curriculum courses accompanied the letter of notification.

As the proposed revisions to the core curriculum do not represent a significant departure
from current core curriculum offerings, the Commission accepts notification and will add
this information to the institution’s files.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost of Institutional Effectiveness and Planning
Dr. Barry D. Goldstein
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